
 

 

KENSINGTON ALDRIDGE ACADEMY 

 

Determined Admission Arrangements Notice 2026/27 

Further to a period of public consultation held between Monday 16th December 2024 to Monday 27th 
January 2025, the Governing Body of Kensington Aldridge Academy formally determine the admission 
arrangements for the academic year of entry 2026/27 in accordance with Regulation 17 of the School 
Admissions Regulations 2012. The process of consultation and determination was carried out in 
accordance with the Admissions Code and associated regulations. 

 https://kaa.org.uk/admissions/overview/  

 

In accordance with Regulation 21 of the Regulations and Section 88 of the SSFA 1996, any person or 
body who considered that any maintained school or Academy’s arrangements are unlawful, or not 
compliant with the Code or relevant law relating to admissions, can make an objection to the School 
Adjudicator. 

 https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/objection-to-school-admission-arrangements  
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